
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

In accordance with ACCJC policy and as part of its reaffirmation of 

accreditation, Carrington College invites members of its college community 

and the public to submit third-party comments regarding the institution’s 

compliance with ACCJC standards of accreditation. Any individual or 

organization may submit written comments directly to the Commission. These 

comments are considered to be part of the accreditation review. 

 

To submit a comment:  

Please use the Commission’s third-party comment form on their website 

(accjc.org/forms/third-party-comments/). All comments should be submitted 

no later than 1/19/26 to ensure evaluation prior to the peer review team visit. 

  

For additional information about the third-party comment process, please visit 

the ACCJC website at accjc.org.  

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO 

PROVIDE THIRD-PARTY COMMENTS 

https://accjc.org/forms/third-party-comments/
http://www.accjc.org/

